The Horsley School Bag Friday 19th May, 2017

Newsletter 30 from Mr Price, Head Teacher

Our value this term is: Justice



How's That!

On Thursday the children were bowled over by a special Cricket assembly with Leah from Chance to Shine. The children in Badgers and Otters will again be having cricket lessons next term and there will be an after-school club on Tuesdays for children from years 3 to 6.

The club starts on 6th June and places are available if your child would like to join.





Reminder — Resources for EYFS

Please have a look this weekend and see if you can provide any of the toys and resources that Foxes and Squirrels have on their wish list. Any donations will be gratefully received, and will help enhance and enrich the children's learning experiences at school. It might just help you clear out some cupboards and drawers at home too!! Please see last week's newsletter for the full list of items.

Value Doves

We have a veritable flight of doves now on display in school but there is plenty of room for more.

A blank template is attached to this newsletter for you to fill in and return when your child displays at home one of the values we have learned about in school.

So far this year we have looked at thankfulness, respect, friendship, generosity and justice. We would love to hear how your child has demonstrated one of these values at home.











Congratulations to this week's special award winners: Oliver, Laiyla, Joni, Barnaby, Jess, Monty, Flynn, Astrid, Katie and Stan



Payment Reminders:

As we move into the final term of this academic year it is important that all payments are up to date. Please check on ParentPay regularly to see what you have left to pay for your child, for example:

Dinner Money - Arrears are charged to the school at the end of the school year and will then have to be reclaimed from parents, which can be avoided if all accounts are kept in credit please

Swimming— a number of payments are outstanding from last term from Otters, as well as Y5 for this term **Trips**—any remaining Owls residential and Infants trip to *Crocodiles of the World* payments

The school's budget is outstanded and greatly the school of the world payments.

The school's budget is extremely tight this year so all parental contributions are much needed and greatly appreciated. Thank you.

School Diary Dates 2017

May

22 Rounders tournament

23 Infants' Trip

24 Mountain Biking Event 9-11:30am

26 Quadkids Event

Sports for Schools Assembly

June

6 Y6 Leavers' Trip to Gloucester

14 Sponsored Sports Event

20 Y5 Experience Day at SWR School

30-2 Owls' Residential Trip

July

3 Sports Day7 Reports out

14 Big Breakfast

18 Summer Play 1:30pm and 6:30pm

25 Leavers' Assembly/End of Term

Academic Year 2017-2018

Sep

4 Inset Day

5 First day of term

Oct

20 Inset Day23-27 Half Term30 Inset Day

Anyone for Tennis?

Places are still available for tennis club on Wednesdays next term with Megan Butterworth.

The school will pay for the first session with parents paying for the remainder, making the cost just £15.00 for a term's lessons.

Children will need to be taken to Nailsworth Tennis Club each week, starting 7th June.

Please let the office know if your child is interested.



Clubs List w/c 22nd May

Monday Multi Skills

Tuesday

Art Adventurers
Gymnastics

Wednesday

Archery Art Sparks Netball

Thursday

French Dance

Friday

Field Sports
Forest School

